
From:  
Sent: 11 August 2019 22:45 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Jackman’s licence review 

 

Hi , 

 

I would like to make a representation in the Jackman’s licence review. 

 

I live at and I have experienced many issues with  drunken men causing 

disturbances in the late night and early morning. Few establishments are open till very late 

and early in the morning who is continuously selling alcohol. 

 

This has nothing to do with Jackmans shop .Having been a long time customer of Jackmans  I 

can tell you certainty that they have been following the rules and have done many things to 

reduce the problems in this area . 

 

The public’s nuisance I have been experiencing has all taken place outside opening hours of 

Jackmans therefore I strongly  disagree with associating Jackmans to the problem in this area. 

 

I have attached a video with this email of an incident took place outside my video few days 

ago. 

 

Note : Jackmans has stopping selling alcohol few the last few weeks .This again clearly 

shows that Jackmans have nothing to do with the problem in the area . 

 

 

 

 

  Yours sincerely. 

 

 




